
ESSA Waiver Hearing

Event Date
Thursday, November 2, 2017 - 2:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Event Description
Under Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), the number of students who may take the alternate
assessment is limited to no more than 1 percent of the total of all students in the state who are
assessed in a given subject. States are required to seek a waiver of this cap if anticipated that the
state will exceed the 1 percent cap. The department anticipates the cap will be exceeded for the
2017-18 school year and is requesting a waiver from the Secretary of the U.S. Department of
Education. The department is seeking public input as part of this process.

Written comments may be submitted to Carl Bryan at the Department of Public Instruction, 125
South Webster Street, P.O. Box 7841, Madison, WI 53707-7841, or by e-mail to

. Written comments on the proposed waiver received no later than
November 12, 2017, will be given the same consideration as testimony presented at the hearing.

Location
Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction (GEF 3) 
125 South Webster Street, Room P41, Madison, WI 53703

Contact
Carl Bryan, Policy and Budget Team 

 
(608) 267-9127
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